
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quo Vadimus 

 From the President 
 
Good Morning Sunrisers!  
Well we made it, my last newsletter 
and last official meeting as Pres. 
What a year I have had with my 
team I am going to be totally self-
indulgent in this addition. I am so 
very grateful for my Sunrise 
members every one of you have 
supported me in every event, you 
have embraced my often crazy 
ideas and unconventional meetings. 
 
My Sunrisers you have offered me 
your shoulders to carry me through 
some difficult times personally, you 
allowed me to have the best 
possible year as President of our 
great club. To our partners and 
friends of the club you went above 
and beyond to help out. Judy, 
Shaun, Anne, Phillipa, Beth, Carole, 
Ric, Brian, John, Daryl, Peter, Di, 
Terry and Joe (adopted Sunriser) 
you have been awesome thank you 
from the bottom of my heart. Greg 
Warren can't thank you enough, 
Miss Lizzy I wish you and your 
board a fantastic year ahead. 
Arrivederci, Aloha, Adios, Ciao,  
Au Revoir, Sayonara, Thats all 
folks, Over and out. 
 
Cheers and Love youse all. 
 
 
 

Where are we going? 
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President Bec 
  

The Bul let in of the Rotary of Macarthur Sunrise 
Macarthur Group, Dist rict  9675 

Wednesday 19t h June 2019 
Sol is Ortus (Sunrise) – Campbell town 7:02am 

 
 
 
 

 

 
ROTARY PRESIDENT FOR A YEAR   

     
 

     
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Shout Out  
Shout out goes to my Board, what 
a mighty effort you all have put in. 
Tonnes of thanks for your ideas, 
patients, support and knowledge 
that you have bestowed on me. 
 

 
 NOTE OF THANKS  

Many thanks to all the wonderful 
Rotarians and friends who supported 
our fundraiser & Fashion Parade on 
Thursday 13th June. We should be very 
close to our goal of $1000 which will 
support our next 2 discos for disabled 
adults. 
These events are not a success without 
the generous support of the lovely 
models Lee, Michelle, Denise and 
Sandra…..then there was Kay, Liz, Di, 
Cath and our energetic President Bec. 
 
Thanks Guys  
Di Wilson  
 
 



 
 

 

       

 

  

CALENDAR 
2019  

 

Bec’s Quote  

 2018/2019 BOARD 
President: Bec Purcell 
Secretary: Denys Cato 
Treasurer: Sue Power 
IPP:  Denise Pritchard 
Directors:  Liz Stonestreet 
  Di Wilson 
  Barbara Edwards 
 
DG:   Sue Hayward   
AG:  Margaret Favelle 
Rotary International  
President:  Barry Rassin   
 
 
 

FIND US 

                                                W 
Macarthur Sunrise Rotary 

PO Box 1181 Campbelltown NSW 2560 
Email: macarthursunrise@gmail.com 

Web: macarthursunriserotary.org    

 

BIRTHDAYS & 
ANNIVERSARIES  

Malcolm 
Nearn 

Birthday  5th 
June 

Kay Sidman Joined 
2017 

7th 
June 

Ron Kydd Re-joined  
(Charter) 

22nd 
June 

 
  

JUNE 
Wed 19th  President Bec’s last 

meeting as President  
Wed 19th  Wollondilly North 

Change Over  
Fri 21st  Bunning BBQ 

Mon 24th  Campbelltown Change 
Over  

Tue 25th  Ingleburn Change Over  
Tue 25th  Narellan Change Over 
Wed 26th Our Changeover 
Thu 27th  Camden Change Over  
Sat 29th  Sugarloaf Dressage 

Setup 
Sun 30th  Dressage pack up  
Sun 30th  District Changeover 

  
JULY 

Wed 3rd  Speaker - Community 
Links Wollondilly Nicole 
Humphries & Greg Duffy 

AUGUST 
Wed 7th  POTY at Wests  

  
 
Please check the Green Book for more 
details, tick to say if you are coming or 
not and if you are bringing anyone with 
you.  

 

Information to be included in 
the newsletter must be received 
by 5pm on the Monday before 
the meeting. Please send to 
sharonc3012@icloud.com  
 
 

 

 
  

mailto:macarthursunrise@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/rotaryinternational/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-International/7268844551


   

 

        

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

        

 
      

                                                                    

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Janice M Hall  
  
Congratulations to DGE Dianne 
North and her husband David for 
their award of an OAM in the Queens 
Birthday Honours. They both have 
been acknowledged for 
their dedicated and tireless volunteer 
work in the Illawarra for many years. I 
am sure I can speak on behalf of the 
many Rotarians and friends of D9675 
in sending them both sincere 
congratulations and many good 
wishes on their award.  
  
1) President Dot Hennessy 
RC Wollongong has included a 
news story about DGE Di North (RC 
West Wollongong),  Rotarians Sue 
Clark and Gerry Wood (RC Corrimal) 
sharing reading books in the reading 
tent after a skydiver delivered the 
book 'Alpacas with Maracas' to the 
Lord Mayor Gordon Bradbury (See 
attachment). 
  
2) RC West Wollongong and RC 
Lightning Ridge have combined 
efforts to provide assistance for 
drought stricken farmers in outlying 
areas. They provided hampers of 
groceries and meat,  all sourced from 
local businesses. For more 
information contact Rose Pope m: 
0438 603 808 e: 
rosepope1@gmail.com (See 
attachment). 
  
3) District 9675 Changeover is on 
June 30th at Cronulla RSL Memorial 
Club 38 Gerrale St Cronulla 12.00 for 
12.30pm. Be Inspired and Connect 
with the World as we celebrate with 
DG Sue and DGE Dianne. 
Booking is 
https://www.trybooking.com/BCTOG 
  
 

MESSAGE FROM THE SECRETARY OF DISTRICT 9675   
 

 

 

  
“This is a changing World: We must 

be prepared to change with it. 
The story of Rotary will have to be 

written again and again.” 
                                ~ Paul Harris  1935 

 
 
 

 
  
4) Cheryl Deguara Youth Chair 
New Generations has information 
about  RYPEN – Rotary Youth 
Program of 
Enrichment.    Applications for 
RYPEN are now open for the Camp 
at Chaldercot in the Royal National 
Park, Sutherland.  Find young 
applicants, 14–16 year old to attend 
the camp Friday 9th – Sunday 
11th August, 
2019.    Please download 
applications forms from the 
Website   https://rotarydistrict9675.or
g/page/rypen    Further details please 
contact District Chair Emily 
O'Brien.   Email: emilyclareobrien@g
mail.com  0410 582 516     Do not 
miss the cut-off date – numbers 
limited to 40 places.   Please 
Note: Limit of 4 students from one 
school. 
  
 

mailto:rosepope1@gmail.com
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https://rotarydistrict9675.org/page/rypen
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MACARTHUR SUNRISE OUT AND ABOUT  
 DELIVERING THE BABY SHOWER GIFTS TO WILMA 
 



 

 

 



 

     
 

 

 

  

  

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                           

 

 


